
From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca> 
Sent: Monday, September 29, 2025 6:39 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Cc: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0044
 

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:
Please consider this letter of comment in relation to the need for affordability amid the ever-
increasing confluence of cost of living crises due to unprecedented stagflationary activities.
Thank you.

Name: Brett Longfield

Do you reside in the impacted service area?: No

 




